e

eslr

i

L-Brast

Dear IFOMPT Family
A quick update on matters receiving attention at the moment:

1. The Basel 2024 Conference registrations and course reqgistrations have
opened. The call for abstracts has also gone out. The conference
website has been updated with all the new and exciting information —
have a look at https:/ fwww_ ifomptbasel 2024 org/

2. IFOMPT will have a small trade stand and also host a networking
session at the upcoming World Physiotherapy Congress in Dubai.
Flease let us know if you will be in Dubai to catch up and come and

spend some time in the stand.

3. We have created a social media friendly version of the IFOMPT logo — it
will be used exclusively for our social media and will not replace the
general IFOMPT logo. It is included below and will shortly appear on our
social media accounts.

4. MOs are reminded of the call for Expressions of Interest to host the 2028
IFOMPT Conference. The deadline for submission is 1 June 2023,

Kind regards,

IFOMPT Executive Committee

IFOMPT
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